Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - September 2008

"Springtime on the Mountain"

After a cold winter we are looking forward to those beautiful sunny spring days. Springtime is a magical season up on the Mountain. Plants and Flowers come back to life and celebrate the season with a full display of blooms. Stroll through some of the most stunning gardens during the "Springtime on the Mountain" Festival.

The Gardens are on display on Friday 3rd, Saturday 4th and Sunday 5th October from 9am until 4pm.

Our mountain is a renowned retreat for talented artists. Coming up this weekend on Saturday 20th and Sunday 21st September 2008 is the Scenic Rim Arts Trail. Wander through galleries, sculpture gardens, markets or join a workshop and learn while you play. We are within walking distance to one gallery and are happy to guide you to visit others such as the amazing international sculpture artists Antone and glass worker Margaret Goldsmith.

Last but not least we would like to introduce you to the newest members of the Witches Falls Family. Some weeks ago we got six very cute little chickens which have grown a lot in the meantime and will soon supply the eggs for your breakfast!



Kind regards

Daniela and David